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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
ITB No. 20240173 

Whitmore Baffle Box 

RESPONSE DEADLINE: November 8, 2024 at 2:30 pm 

 

 
Monday, November 18, 2024 
 
Thank you for submitting an offer in response to 20240173 Whitmore Baffle Box. The City has evaluated 
all submittals received in response to the solicitation and intends to award a contract to: 

•  Timothy Rose Contracting, Inc for the Award Amount of $714,409.65. 

  

Unsuccessful offeror(s): 

• E&W Mechanical Contracting 

• Felix Civil Construction  

• Sunshine Land Design, Inc.  

Please Note: The Notice of Intent to Award (NOIA) is not notice of an actual contract award; instead, the 
NOIA is notice of the City’s expected. Contract award(s) pending resolution of the protest process 
period, pursuant to City Code of Ordinances, Section 35.15, and final approval by the City Council at a 
publicly noticed meeting. The NOIA (if any) will identify the apparent successful Contractor(s) and 
unsuccessful Contractor(s). NO CONTRACTOR SHOULD ASSUME PERSONAL NOTICE OF THE NOIA WILL 
BE PROVIDED BY THE CITY. INSTEAD, ALL CONTRACTORS SHOULD FREQUENTLY CHECK THE ELECTRONIC 
BIDDING SYSTEM FOR NOTICE OF THE NOIA. 

Protest Process 

Proposers should familiarize themselves with the procedures set forth in City Code of Ordinances, 
Section 35.15. 

Once again thank you for participating in this solicitation and for your interest in doing business with the 
City. 

Sincerely, 

 

Alaina Knofla, Procurement Contracting Officer III 

  

https://library.municode.com/fl/port_st._lucie/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=TITIIIAD_CH35FIPU_S35.14LOPRPUCO
https://library.municode.com/fl/port_st._lucie/codes/code_of_ordinances?nodeId=TITIIIAD_CH35FIPU_S35.14LOPRPUCO

